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Tuesday 14th July 

Microsoft Teams 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

  

I need to start by sharing my immense gratitude and thanks to all who have 

accessed Office 365 and Teams over this long time apart.  Your willingness and 

persistence to learn and teach a new way of learning and communicating has 

helped your children keep in touch with their friends and teachers.  Live 

lessons, sharing pictures on VE day, baking cakes, making bug hotels, practicing 

phonics, showing photos of activities and work completed, these are just a mere 

‘drop in the ocean’ to the amazing things I have seen be uploaded.  I know all of 

our teachers have been overwhelmed with the responses and usage that their 

classes have shown.  All of this simply wouldn’t have happened without you at 

home. Thank you.  I must further thank our staff as they have all shown a huge 

ability and persistence to adapt quickly to this new online platform.   

 

We have an amazing team / community at Ankermoor and we should all be proud 

of everything we have achieved during this time.   

 

During the Summer…   

The ‘Keeping in touch channels’ will stay active and children can communicate 

with each other during their holiday.  This will continue to give them a safe area 

to chat and communicate with each other.   

 

The inbox@ankermoor.org email will continue to run during the Summer for any 

password requests or problems you may receive.  This will be monitored 

regularly over the holiday but please bear with us as there might be a slight 

delay in responses.  

 

Our staff look forward to seeing and catching up with you all in September.  

 

Finally… 

From myself to all, THANK YOU! 

 

Mr Macdonald 

mailto:inbox@ankermoor.org

